BART Agreement Number: 6M8180 Approval Date: 10/25/21

Work Plan No. B.03-01 — R65, C15, and A85 Construction Survey

Scope:

This Work Plan is for construction surveys to support the in-house construction of R65, C15, and A85
interlocking replacements.

R65 Interlocking is located at the end of R-Line past the Richmond Station and consists of 4 switches. The
interlocking replacement has been completed and only a post-construction survey is needed to support
preparation of as-builts.

C15 Interlocking is located north of Rockridge Station on the C-Line and consists of 4 switches.
Construction will be completed over 4 weekend shutdowns and is anticipated in the first half of 2023.

A8S5 Interlocking is located north of Fremont Station on the A-Line and consists of a diamond interchange.
Construction will be completed over 5 weekend shutdowns and is anticipated in the first half of 2023.

Prime: The Allen Group

Subconsultant Amount DBE (Y/N) SBE (Y/N)

Cinquini & Passarino $ 405,118 N N

Total Work Plan Value: $ 422,515



